
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IPC Executive Committee, Justices, Senators  
President​: Sarah Gartner 

Vice President​: Matt Hamrick  

Secretary​: Candice Park 

Chief of Staff​: Kyle Hickman  

 

I. Speakers:  

● SVOSH 

○ Annual service trip in August (Nicaragua, Ghana, Peru) for Optometry Students  

○ Collect donations (hats, sunglasses, glasses, medications) 

○ Trip = 15 optometry students and 3 doctors seeing 600-900 patients in 4 days 

■ Full eye exams  

■ Provide glasses/hats/sunglasses/medications/education 

○ Funding of trips: Kroger, fundraisers, Respecs organization (recycles glasses and gives $ back) 

○ Upcoming trip to Peru 

■ Flight - $900/each 

● 12 students and 3 doctors - $13,500 

■ Traveling, lodging, food - $2000 

■ Lens Blanks - $350 

■ Sunglasses - $600 

■ Dilating Agents - $50 

○ Asking for $1469 

○ MOTION PASSED (29Y, 0N, 0A) 

 

II. President Update​: Sarah Gartner  

● Affordability Committee Updates 

○ Meeting Provost on Tuesday to give final presentation 

○ Discussed with Brian Turner (Senate Fiscal Chair) who suggested focusing on the Deans of each 

Professional School 

● Feedback/Moving Forward 

○ PDF Funding  

■ Committee for grading the PDF Presentations 

● Entire Senate would ultimately need to approve 

● Standardized criteria for each type of funding (mission trip, event on campus) 

■ Better communication needed for some of the schools to let constituents know about 

funding options 

● Senator Social at Sarah’s/Goodbye to Graduating Senators - April 19th 



III. Vice President Update: Matt Hamrick 

● No budget today 

● Advertise for Casino Night, April 20th - FB event is up (looking for 150-200 people) 

○ iPad Mini, FitBit 

○ 7-10:30PM = Gaming; 10:30PM = Raffle 

○ Leads send e-mail out! 

 

IV. Secretary Update: Candice Park 

● Roster 

 

V. Chief of Staff Update​: Kyle Hickman  

● Committee Updates 

○ Parking  

■ CXC Parking  

● Subsidy that school paid into is phasing out in next 2 years, meaning prices 

would go up  

■ Garage on Neil and 11th fills up much quicker than other garages 

● Voted NO - needed more discussion 

■ Increasing parking rate for Men’s Basketball Events 

● Voted NO - needed more discussion 

■ Premium designation spots for A and B permits  

● Voted NO - needed more discussion 

■ Creating new parking permit for Ohio Union South Garage 

● Voted NO - needed more discussion 

■ RV and Bus Parking for football events (as patients to be seen) - wanted to have permit 

for these vehicles. It wasn’t clear what Campus Parc’s goal was for these permits 

■ Still trying to decide 1 license or 2 license plates per car 

○ OUAB Update 

■ Law and Pharmacy sent names to Kelly of students who want to participate 

■ Everyone is welcome to come: Next meeting is Thursday at 6:30PM at the Private Room 

in Sloopy’s 

○ Excuse Absence Committee (CAA) 

■ Attendance policy is drafted by students and will only be recommended, not fully 

enforced 

○ Opioid Project 

■ Specialization for Professional Schools (focused on substance abuse) 

● Need ideas for types of courses offered 

● E-mail Chelsea (​Garza.85@osu.edu​)  
○ Should reach out to Dean Dan Clinchot  

 

VI. Chief Justice Update​: Virgil Vulvara  

● Please welcome our new Chief Justice for the next academic year! Mary Feliu 

○ Mary will be leading the PDF Restructuring Committee 

● Applications are in process of being graded, will be finished and sent out ASAP 

● Updates to PDF restructuring committee 

○ Justices will sit on the committee 

○ First meeting is mid-May 

○ Need to make resolutions and changing bylaws  

mailto:Garza.85@osu.edu


 

VII. Social Chair Update​: Ani Tarimala 

 

VIII. Service Chair Update​: Nikki Auble 

● Community Day Recap 

○ 6 students showed up  

○ Day went smoothly! Thanks to all who helped out!  

● Volleyball Tournament Update - May 4th vs. May 11th? 

○ May 10th wasn’t available 

○ May 4th is graduation 

○ Date set for May 11th - spread the word! 

○ Dentistry, Law and Optometry charities will be represented 

 

IX. IPS Chair Update​: Jordan Vajda 

● Report on meeting with Nursing Dean:  

○ Dean Melnyk has ensure that we will have a nursing rep on the planning team 

○ She has donated $1,000 to 2020 IPS 

● Date for IPS 2020 

○ Currently Union has reserved Saturday, February 15th, 2020 but it’s not been confirmed 

○ Maybe pencil in a second date 

■ Eye-Ball is 2/15 

● Open Forum: your ideas for 2020 theme? 

○ Vaccines and Preventative Health 

■ Vaccines, Healthcare, and the Law 

■ Instead of Keynote speaker - have a debate 

○ Burnout  

■ IPE event 

■ Maybe adding this to existing student orgs to gather resources and make available to 

every college  

● Talk to Wellness Orgs to see if this event is needed 

● Not already implemented in Law currently 

■ Does encompass all professions 

○ Medical Error Reporting 

○ Sustainability  

○ Climate Change/Emerging Infectious Disease 

○ Disaster Medicine 

○ Business side - promoting a culture of well-being 

○ Wellness education 

● Planning Team: Leads, please send Jordan (​jordan.vajda@osumc.edu​) the name of a senator or student 

from your college who can serve on the 2020 planning team 

○ Doesn’t need to be a senator  

○ New senators coming in August may be interested 

 

X. Outreach Chair Update​:  Kelly Lutmer 

● T-shirt design is in! 

● IPC swag requests/ideas 

○ Badge clips  

○ Multi-colored pens 
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○ Dog toys  

○ Popsockets 

○ Hats 

○ Fanny packs  

● IPC pins for new senators  

● Casino Night Promotion 

 

XI. Public Relations Chair Update​: Natalie Hartman 

● Trying to get one more newsletter out before May - send Natalie updates if you have them 

(​hartman.559@osu.edu​)!  
 

XII. New Business? 

● Vote on SVOSH 

● Transitions! 

 

Adjourn 
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